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Bristol Bay Eastside Salmon Announcement #35 
Emergency Order 81 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish & Game in King Salmon with an announcement for permit holders in the 
Naknek-Kvichak District. The time is 3:00 p.m. and the date is Tuesday, July 19, 2022. 

There is a salvage crew working on the fishing tender on the Naknek Beach south of Pederson Point Cannery. Major 
sources of pollutants have been removed and there is now a small residual sheen. Efforts are continuing to remove 
the vessel. Set gillnet permit holders in the immediate area should use their best judgement when operating near the 
vessel.  

The portion of the Naknek Section from the South edge of the Pederson Point dock south to the North Naknek 
Beach Access Road is open effective immediately and will remain open until 9:00 a.m. Monday, August 8. 

Fishermen and residents of Naknek should keep their eyes towards the water this evening for a chance to see the 
double ender Bristol Bay Sailboat, Libby 76, sail back into Bristol Bay and the Naknek River on the next high 
tide.  

This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in King Salmon.  

-end- 

Connected EO: 2F-T-81-22 


